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Ottawa Valley Midwives is looking for a New Registrant to join our practice! 

 

The ideal candidate would have experience in full scope, the ability to work in either primary or 
shared care and great communication skills. We are looking for someone to start clinic in July or 
August 2023 with a caseload of EDDs starting in September. This would be a one-year contract 
with the strong possibility of a permanent position.   

We are a well-established, thriving practice with two clinic locations. The NR would be working 
with more senior midwives, would have ample mentorship and support and would have a 
minimum of 8 weeks vacation and generous weekend time off-call. We have privileges at both a 
level 2 and a level 1 hospital where we practice full-scope and where privileging is not a 
concern. We also have a 20-30 percent home birth rate.  

Our team is made up of midwives with a range of experience and a commitment to supporting 
each other. We also employ two full time support staff that keep our practice running smoothly. 
As midwives, we value evidence-based practice, collaboration, and a great sense of humour. 

Please send your CV to admin@ottawavalleymidwives.com or fax it to the number below. We 
look forward to meeting you soon! 

 


